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Dear parents and carers, 

Re: Feedback from surveys 

Recently we sent out surveys to ask parents to share their views about the Behaviour Policy and school plans for 

next year. 

We would like to thank those parents who responded. Below is a summary of the aspects that parents liked and 

want to continue as well as actions that we will be taking, or have already taken, following the feedback. 

Behaviour Feedback 

Parents like You asked We did 

• Parents like the consistent approach 

• link being made between behaviour and bullying 

 

Parents asked about 

support for SEND pupils.  

We will make it explicit in 

the new Behaviour Policy 

how we adapt the policy 

already to support SEND 

pupils. We use wellbeing 

plans to ensure that we 

have a bespoke plan for 

all pupils who need 

additional support, 

strategies or 

consequences. 
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School Development Feedback 

Parents like You asked We did 

• Parents like the staggered starts to the day 

• Children are happy and engaged 

• Good variety of subjects taught 

• Trips and outings for all year groups 

• Time in the library and computer room 

• Displays of pupils’ work 

• Learning support displays in classrooms 

• Reminders of behaviour up in classrooms 

• Lots of after school clubs 

• Great PE lessons 

• Teachers know the children well 

• The new homework policy reduces stresses on 

family time 

• Teacher support pupils’ needs well 

• Staff act fast if there is bullying 

• Everything works well 

• WOW club 

• Pre-school and its link to the main school 

• Mixing children into groups in Y6 

• Sports day 

• Teachers treat pupils with respect 

• All done very well 

• Well done 

 

• Parents asked for 

more activities for 

playtimes, especially 

on the KS2 

playground 

• Parents asked that 

we check letters to 

ensure parents have 

all of the information 

they need 

• Parents asked for the 

ability to book wrap 

around care at short 

notice and for ad hoc 

sessions 

• Parents asked to 

ensure trips covered 

a range of subjects 

• Parents asked that 

we continue to 

increase the number 

of clubs and types of 

clubs we offer 

• Parents asked that 

we promote activities 

at school on social 

media 

• We are already 

planning to improve 

the KS2 playground. 

We raised money 

through recent 

PAWHS events. We 

are planning to 

purchase play 

equipment, add 

playground markings 

and add game boards 

to the fences. 

• We will ensure letters 

include everything 

that parents need to 

know about trips and 

events.  

• We are moving to an 

external provider for 

wrap around care. 

Parents will now be 

able to book the 

timings of the session 

to suit their needs 

and will only pay for 

the length of session 

they want to have. In 

addition, parents will 

be able to book ad 

hoc sessions and can 

book sessions up to 

the night before. 

• We have reviewed 

our trips for 2023-24 

to ensure that they 

cover a range of 

topics. 

• We will continue to 

look at offering a 

wide range of after 

school clubs. 
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• We are planning to 

increase our social 

media exposure 

further and share all 

the great things we 

do with the 

community. 

 

Thank you again for sharing your views, we value the feedback of our families. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Skinner 

Inclusion, Pastoral and Safeguarding Lead. 

 


